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PRESS RELEASE 
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st
, 2010 

 

The Japanese Representative Office Celebrates the Completion of  

The Rehabilitation of Al Badan Water Network 

 

Today on December 21, 2010, the completion ceremony of the project for 

rehabilitation of water network in Al Badan Village in Nablus governorate was held. 

Mr. Naofumi Hashimoto, Representative of Japan to the Palestinian Authority and 

Mr. Mohamad Salahat, Head of Al Badan Village Council attended the ceremony. 

The project was funded by the Government of Japan in March 2010, through its 

Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects (GGP). 

 

With the fund of USD 97,000, Al Badan Village Council implemented the 

project for rehabilitation of 1.5 km of Al Badan main pipeline in addition to the 

installation of a new pump and reorganization of the water network. Through this 

project, the village council, from now on, is able to ensure the access of running tap 

water for around 3,000 people living in Al Badan area. Thus, it will contribute to the 

adaptation for climate change and to the improvement of the life of the Palestinian 

people, which is supported by the “Cool Earth Partnership” initiated by the 

Government of Japan. 

 

Since the inception of Japan’s Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human 

Security Projects in 1993 in Palestine, Japan has provided funding GGP assistance 

to more than 300 projects with a total value of approximately 21 million US dollars, 

which is a part of Japan’s total assistance to the Palestinians exceeding USD 1.1 

billion. 

 

Mr. Hashimoto in his speech expressed that the Japanese Government is 

determined to continue its support to Palestinian people from human security 

perspective as well as from its political stands in order to contribute to their efforts 

to establish a viable independent Palestinian state and to strengthen local 

institutions to provide basic daily services to people. 
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For further information about this project and GGP scheme, please contact Mrs. Diala 

Zaineddin-Dodin (Office: 02-241-3120/1). 
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Scene of opening ceremony 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scene in front of the project memorial plate 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information about this project and GGP scheme, please contact Mrs. Diala 

Zaineddin-Dodin (Office: 02-241-3120/1). 
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